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Introduction 

Alumni of Phi Sigma my name 

is Kevin Grant, pledge 

nickname “Little Bear”. I was 

elected  Vice President for the 

current semester. I was a 

pledge for the spring of 2016 

Delta Beta class. I look 

forward to seeing those of you 

I have already met, and for the 

oportunity to meet so many 

more of you at our anniversary 

and homecoming celebration 

this October. As Phi Sigma 

actives, we greatly appriecate 

the amount of support we 

have been receiving from all 

our alumni. All the 

encouragement and 

knowledge has motivated and 

helped us in our quest to 

reestablish the oldest fraternity 

in Wisconsin to the level it 

once was, and to the level we 

know it can become. 

 

 

Status Update 

The Phi Sigma house has been 

moved to a new location 

closer to campus, 435 

Southwest Rd. We currently 

have 6 members, 3 of which 

are living in the house, as we 

are in the process of our 2016 

fall rush. Our rush events have 

been a success as far as 

meeting new people, and 

having fun doing so. As of 

now we have approximately 8 

potential pledges and we are 

always actively recruiting 

more. Our goal is to triple our 

current numbers for next 

semester. Rush; along with the 

150th homecoming celebration 

have been our two main 

focuses for the last few 

months. 

 

150th Homcoming 

Celebration 

The 150th anniversary will be 

taking place the weekend of 

October 15th. The event will 

be held at the 435 Southwest 

house. As actives we are 

honored to have the 

opportunity to celebrate this 

with all of you. We have 

dedicated a large amount of 

time and effort to plan a 

celebration worthy of its 

name. Any alumni are 

welcome to stop by the house 

on Friday any time after 6pm.  

 

The schedule for Saturday will 

go as follows: 

Parade   10am 

Bags signup 11:30am 

Bags tournament*    noon 

Alumni meeting        1pm 

Football game starts     2pm 

Beer pong signup        3:30pm 

Beer pong tournament    4pm 

Pig roast finishes              5pm 

*The proceeds from the 

bags tournament will be 

donated back into the 

community to the Platteville 

Middle School 

In addition to the events listed 

on the schedule the day will 

feature live music. 

 

Contact Info 

If you would like to contact us 

with any questions you can 

contact Dustin Langsdorf on 

Facebook or you can email me 

at grantk@uwplatt.edu 

 


